
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 4/09/2024 5:20:56 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

04/09/2024

MR Sean Beavis
14 Belinda PL
Newport NSW 2106

RE: DA2021/2173 - 394 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear Sir/Madam,

I feel strongly that it would be an enormous loss to the Newport community if the existing ( -
and historical) clubhouse were demolished. I hope instead that you can find a way to approve
the proposed addition so the existing building can stay.

Sincerely,

Sean Beavis




